HACKETTSTOWN MIDDLE SCHOOL

500 WASHINGTON STREET HACKETTSTOWN, NEW JERSEY 07840 PHONE: (908) 852-8554 FAX: (908) 850-6544

HEIDI BROTZMAN Student Assistance Counselor

> KARA VARINA School Counselor

Principal

JONATHAN BEYER
Assistant Principal

WILLIAM THOMPSON

www.hackettstown.org/ms

October 11, 2016

Dear Parents/Guardians,

As your child continues through their eighth grade year here at HMS, they will be given opportunities to discuss their high school options. One of these options will be Hackettstown High School in our district. An 8th Grade Open House was held at the high school on September 29th for students and parents. Additionally, representatives from the high school will be visiting the middle school later in the year to discuss the course offerings in more detail.

An alternative to HHS that your eighth graders have available to them next year is Warren Tech. Representatives from Warren Tech will be at the middle school on **October 24**th to speak to the eighth grade class about available programs of study and the application process. After the presentation, students will be provided with a school brochure and open house information. Applications will be available for students in the guidance office. They can also be found on the Warren Tech website, http://www.wctech.org/wcts/, along with other important information about the school. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 908-852-8554 ext. 231.

Sincerely,

Meghan Kilbourn Interim School Counselor Hackettstown Middle School

